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2nd October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Harvest Festival; Thursday 10th October 

 

The Harvest Service takes place in Church at 2 pm on Thursday 10th October.  As is 

our custom we collect contributions of food from parents and children and we ask 

that these are brought into school or taken directly to church by the children when 

they come in.  This will be the first church service all the Reception Children will be 

attending, all parents are welcome.  

 

The charity we support with our donations is ‘Crawley Open House’ who help support 

the homeless and unemployed.  A representative from ’Crawley Open House’ attended 

our school to undertake an assembly to explain to the children what their donations 

will be used for.  They really appreciate the support we are able to offer.  (On the 

reverse of this letter is a list of suggestions which might be useful). Thank you. 

 

Please do join us  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Kelsey (Ms) 

Head Teacher 
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Harvest Festival 

Shopping List 

 

Coffee      Jam 

Sugar      Tinned Fruit  

Breakfast Cereals    Hot Chocolate 

Tinned Meats     Biscuits 

Tinned Fish     Cook-in Sauces  

Tinned Vegetables    Herbs & Spices 

Toiletries (shower gel,   Long Life Milk 

Shampoo, shaving cream,   Soup 

razors)      Beans & Pulses 

Pasta       Rice 

Fruit Squash     Dog Treats 

Dog Food 

 

 


